
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 17, 2018 
 
 
 
 

ITEM:  VII.D. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Vehicles 

 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of four Ford F250 pickup trucks, three equipped with plows and one 
without a plow, and one Ford T250 Transit high roof, long wheel base van from Gorno 
Ford, Woodhaven Michigan, for a total cost of $188,537.00. 

 
 
 
RATIONALE: 

 
These vehicles would replace the oldest vehicles in our maintenance fleet. The 
pickup trucks will be used by the District’s departments of Maintenance, Grounds, 
and Transportation. The T250 Transit van will be utilized by the LCTC Building 
Trades program and purchased using CTE Added Cost funds. 

 
Gorno Ford was the lowest responsible bidder on the MiDEAL Extended Purchasing 
Program. 

 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the General Fund. 

 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 

 
Attached. 

ko 


	LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
	RATIONALE:
	BUDGETARY INFORMATION:
	RESOURCE PERSONNEL:
	EXHIBITS:

